
PAC IS LOOKING 
FOR PARENT
VOLUNTEERS

TUESDAY JUNE 27 | 9AM-1:30PM SHIFTS
STEVESTON LONDON SECONDARY

S H A R K F E S T  
2 0 2 3

We're looking forward to this fun event to
celebrate the end of a wonderful school year! 

PAC will be collaborating with StuCo by providing
hot dogs to all the students and staff at SLSS.

Sign up to help out that day!
 

https://signup.com/go/AZtVpAM


